
  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING  

  

Notice is hereby given that the City of Chicago Department of Housing is applying for the 
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development’s PRO Housing Grant, and a public 
hearing will be held in City Hall: 

Public Hearing 
Date:   Wednesday, October 2, 2024  
Time:   9:00am to 11:00am   
Location:  121 N LaSalle St., Room 1003-A 
  Chicago, IL 60602 
  
The public hearing will solicit public comments on the application submission, and 
attendance can be in-person or virtual. Access to the application and instructions for how 
to attend this meeting and participate in the oral public comment will be provided at 
Chicago.Gov/PRO-CHI.  
 
The public hearing will coincide with a public comment period open from September 23, 
2024 until Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 4:00pm. Interested individuals can share their 
thoughts by directing written comments to PRO-CHI@CityofChicago.org. Written 
comments should be received no later than Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 4:00 pm.  
  

 

http://chicago.gov/PRO-CHI
mailto:PRO-CHI@CityofChicago.org?subject=Resident%20-%20PROHousing%20Grant%20Application%20Comment

